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4 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
 
Sixth Form Open Evening 
 
We are writing to you to invite you and your child to the Guiseley School Sixth Form Open Evening, which will take 
place on Wednesday 16 November 2022, 6pm-8pm.   

There will be a presentation in the Auditorium starting at 6.00pm. This will then be repeated at 7.40pm. The 
presentation will outline the Sixth Form options available to your child, give an overview of the programme of 
guidance and support we offer and the procedures for applying will also be explained. Following the presentation, 
you will have the opportunity to receive individual subject information and talk to staff and current students. This 
will take place in our brand-new state-of-the-art teaching blocks and specialist facilities.   

We would ask that you register to attend the Open Evening via Eventbrite, so that we may monitor how many 
visitors we can expect. When booking your place, please ensure that you include the total number of adults and 
children who will be attending. Please check that your child has not already booked their own ticket, via the 
invitation given to them in assembly today. If you are unable to attend, an online component to the Open 
Evening will be made available on our website https://www.guiseleyschool.org.uk/.   
 
Follow this link to book your Open Evening Tickets 
 
Guiseley Sixth Form has a strong reputation for success, with students progressing to a wide range of aspirational 
destinations.  This is also reflected in our examination results which are consistently above local averages. We hope 
you are able to attend and are confident that the evening will be highly informative in explaining what is available, to 
all post-16 students, here at Guiseley School. All Sixth Form information can also be found on our school website. 
 
Please be aware that parking at the school site is limited, so if it is possible for you to walk to us then please do so. 
Parking will be available in the two car parks accessible off Back Lane and Fieldhead Road. May we take this 
opportunity to ask you to please park with care and consideration for our neighbours and to remind you that 
Hawksworth Avenue is an access only road and should not be used for parking during Open Evening. 
 
If you are unclear about any of the procedures for the evening or require any further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact us.  On the evening help and advice can be obtained from Stuart Gadd (Director of KS5), Louise 
Button (Deputy Director of KS5) and subject staff. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
  
 
     
 

Stuart Gadd      Lisa Ward 
Assistant Head Teacher     Pastoral Leader Year 11 
Director of KS5  

https://www.guiseleyschool.org.uk/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/guiseley-school-sixth-form-open-evening-tickets-458345562917

